Dear All,

RE: 'SHIFTING PERSPECTIVES'
I have just got back from Edinburgh where we have put up a selection of images at the

EDINBURGH FILMHOUSE.
http://www.filmhousecinema.com
If you get to the bottom of the message, you can see a few snaps.

This exhibition is up until the 29th March and coincides with World Down Syndrome Day, which

is held on the 21st March.

If you can't make it up to Scotland, don't worry.......we have a busy time coming up and you will have plenty of

opportunities to get to see the exhibition, parts of the exhibition and even new work.

I'll send details nearer the time but for now, put these dates in your diary............

The OXO GALLERY_2-8 June 2009
For the fifth year running we will be showing at the OXO gallery.

I have introduced some more photographers to this years show, including

a young artist called Lester Magoogan.

Lester, who has Down's syndrome, is a very exciting illustrator. You can see some of his work here:

http://www.lestermagoogan.co.uk/main.htm
Fiona Field will also be showing work from her wonderful book- 'Up Close-A mother's view' and

we will have Emer Gillespie showing for the first time.

The private view is on the evening of Tuesday 2nd June.
It's always a good do, so come along.

DEAN CLOUGH GALLERY_ June-September 2009
The Dean Clough Gallery is a fantastic and nationally renowned landmark site in Halifax.

http://www.deanclough.com/
I will be putting up the work at the beginning of June and there will be a private view on

the 7th June, with everybody welcome.

So, if you can't make it to the OXO, come along to this one instead.

PROUD GALLERY_ 10th-14th June 2009
For the first year we will be showing at the fantastic Proud Gallery in Camden.

http://www.proud.co.uk/
This exhibition will show a selection of work from the last five years of 'Shifting Perspectives'

and will also be a celebration of Glaxosmithkline's involvement over the last five years.

The PRIVATE VIEW will be on the evening of Wednesday 10th June.
Again all are welcome, bring your friends and family, it's certain to be a good old do!

IRELAND_DUBLIN NURSING SCHOOL_ 19th August onwards 2009
After the flurry of activity in June we are heading off to Dublin to the Nursing school.

The Nursing School is a new build and is a very exciting space to show the exhibition in.

This exhibition also coincides with the World Down's syndrome conference.

If you know of anybody in the Emerald Isle who would be interested, let them know.

LEEDS UNIVERSITY- 5-16th October 2009
The Leeds Institute of Social Sciences is another new build and sits next to the 

Leeds University Business School. We have a selection of images going up in their 'fancy' new reception, 

including 6 metre banners and a projected wall display. This is a smaller exhibition, to coincide with a conference

they are holding, but if you are in the area would still be worth a quick visit.

So, there you have it!

The quality and diversity of work in the 'Shifting Perspectives' exhibition is quite outstanding and gets better 

every year as I introduce new and exciting photographers/artists.

We have such a large body of work that tt would be impossible to show all the work from over the years in one place, 

unless we were given the Serpentine Gallery or National Portrait Gallery, but the exhibitions above will give you a good 

insight and feel for the work and what 'Shifting Perspectives' aims to do.

What we have to remember is that before the 'Shifting Perspectives' group started, there had been little serious 

photographic enquiry into this subject area. Photographs of people with Down's syndrome were limited to medical 

and charity based imagery. Our work explores the photographic representation of people with Down's syndrome, 

challenging attitudes and prejudices and examining alternative representations of both adults and children.

Twenty years ago, images such as these would neither have been made or seen..........

As always with love

Richard 
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Me and Natasha. 

Natasha is an advocate for DS Scotland.

She goes into workplaces and talks about Down's syndrome,

explaining and 'myth-busting' as she goes. 
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(PS: If you really don't want to receive these infrequent emails, just let me know and I'll make sure you don't receive another one.)

www.richardbaileyphotography.co.uk
www.baileyhartpublishing.com
www.ds2008.co.uk
t: 07956 971 520
